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09-HPAC-PA 1-00024 

BURNCO Rock Products Ltd. 
200, 155 Glendeer Circle S.E. 
Box 1480, Station T 
Calgary, AB 
T2H 2P9 

Attention: Mr. Kim Titus 
Vice President, Aggregate Division 

Dear Mr. Titus: 

SUBJECT: PROPOSED MCNAB VALLEY AGGREGATE MINE PROJECT - 
DFO FILE NO. 09-HPAC-PA1-00024 

Thank you for your comments on the supplementary review report of the Fisheries and 
Oceans Canada (DFO) independent review team. 

Subsequent to my June 16,2010 letter to you wherein I advised that your proposal is 
likely to result in significant impacts to fish and fish habitat, I agreed that DFO would 
consider any additional information that BURNCO Rock Products Ltd. (BURNCO) may 
wish to provide as part of a review of this decision in accordance with the appeal 
provision in DFO's Policy for the Management of Fish Habitat. As you know, an 
independent review team comprised of fish habitat experts who were not involved in the 
original review of your proposal prepared a supplementary report which was provided to 
BURNCO for review and comment. 

After considering the additional information provided by BURNCO, the supplementary 
review report, and BURNCO's comments on the supplementary report, I am writing to 
advise you that DFO continues to have serious concerns about the extent of the impacts to 
fish and fish habitat that may result from this project. However, because the full extent of 
those impacts cannot be assessed based on all of the information currently available, DFO 
will continue its review of the project and will participate in the comprehensive study 
process under the Canadian Environmental Assessment Act should BURNCO choose to 
pursue that process. 




